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Note-Taking Made Easy 2003-10-27 updated and revised edition
as every student quickly learns merely sitting through a
class and paying attention is usually not sufficient to
ensure good grades the proper taking of good notes is
essential note taking made easy tells why the student should
take his or her own notes rather than buying them or taping
lectures and tells exactly how to determine what is worth
noting whether during a lecture classroom discussion even
from a book or during a meeting the authors describe the two
most successful methods of organizing notes outlining and
patterning and provide shortcuts to really make note taking
easy from shorthand devices to abbreviations special sections
are devoted to taking notes from texts fiction as well as
nonfiction and handling charts graphs and photos a final
chapter shows how to tie together notes from various sources
this study smart reference guide series designed for students
from junior high school through lifelong learning programs
teaches skills for research and note taking presents
strategies for test taking and studying provides exercises to
improve spelling grammar and vocabulary and reveals secrets
for putting these skills together in great essays
How To Take Good Notes 2017-06-25 why would i need a book on
how to take notes notes are just notes false scientists have
found that note taking can be as mentally demanding as
playing chess can be for an expert while you take notes you
listen carefully to the lecturer you process the new material
you organize it in your working memory and you finally write
down what you think is most important all this happens while
someone is talking at an average speed of three words per
second and someone is writing down at an average speed of one
third of a word per second it doesn t sound easy now does it
notes are an important tool for learning we don t take notes
just to record a few facts so we can review them later
learning happens as we take notes taking notes the right way
leads to good study practices better performance on exams and
long term retention of information note taking comes
naturally false note taking is not obvious or intuitive
research has shown that students fail to capture 40 of the
main points in a typical lecture first year students capture
only 11 in some studies even the best note takers seem to
record less than 75 of the important information people think
they take good notes until they re told they don t few of us



have consciously thought about how we take notes let alone
how to improve the quality of them we often reproduce the
lecturer s phrases verbatim we don t save time by systematic
use of abbreviations we fail to become a good psychologist of
our lecturer we fail to pick up his enthusiasm we fail to
interpret the tone of his voice we fail to read his body
language and the result is that we fail to take good notes
anyway no one taught me how to take notes in school or in
college true educators believe that students are able to
assess the quality of their notes and follow good practices
however studies have shown the exact opposite the fact that
there isn t a course in college dedicated to the art of
taking notes or learning in general makes students believe
that this is a natural skill that they can perfect with
practice over the course of their studies at the end of the
day everyone has their own way to take notes true in this
book you may be surprised to learn that i don t make any
references to different types of note taking systems like
those that other books do the reason is that it s the
practices behind the note taking that matter most for example
you should not copy the lecturer s phrases word for word but
generate the main points in your own words and you should
leave space on your notes for adding comments and testing
yourself later i encourage students to use the cornell note
taking system because it utilizes most of the principles of
effective note taking no matter which note taking system you
decide to follow the cognitive effort you will have to expend
is equally high note taking may not be rocket science but it
s definitely science cognitive science and cognitive science
has produced a lot of useful insights that we can use now to
take better notes this book presents these insights in simple
words so you can make the most of your notes and use them to
study effectively the title of this book is how to take good
notes however note taking is just one part of the picture
note taking is much broader in the context of this book we
take notes so we can interact with them later what matters
most is what we do with our notes after we finish taking them
notes can do so many good things for you they hold all your
learning efforts treat them well look after them
Note-taking 1910 note taking 10 simple steps to effective
note takingthroughout this ebook you will learn how to
organize your notes focus on the important points of your



lectures become an active listener choose your note taking
style and so much more our goal is to prepare you for success
in your educational venture whether it be high school college
vocational school or through another learning community
taking notes can be difficult especially when you can t stop
thinking about the bills you have left to pay the date you
have next friday the test you still haven t studied for or
one of the hundreds of other things going on in your personal
life but we re here to change all of that after reading this
ebook you should feel more confident in your note taking
abilities you should feel prepared and excited to attend your
classes because you ll know how to use your notebook to your
advantage a concept we ll discuss later in other words you
should feel focused and motivated the habit of taking notes
has been statistically proven to help students increase their
gpa study for their tests and retain lecture information more
often than not a student who takes notes in class will score
better than a student who does not take notes in class how do
you like those odds chances are you re reading this book
because the idea of writing notes makes you a little nervous
you might be wondering what the right way is the truth is
there isn t a right or wrong way to take notes as long as you
re following the basic note taking tips listed throughout
this ebook it boils down to common sense organizational
skills and preparation for anything here s a preview of what
s inside why should you take notes how to prepare popular
note taking methods choosing the right one for you utilizing
active listening keep it simple writing vs typing focus focus
focus common note taking problems upgrading your notes
putting it all together and much more download your copy
today to receive all of this information just scroll to the
top of the page and select the buy buttontags note taking
taking notes workbooks note taking skills note taking app
note taking taking notes workbooks note taking skills note
taking app note taking taking notes workbooks note taking
skills note taking app
Note Taking 2015-09-12 techniques to improve note taking
ability including how to choose the best method based on core
learning style
The Art of Note Taking 2023 this is the second revised and
expanded edition the first edition was published under the
slightly longer title how to take smart notes one simple



technique to boost writing learning and thinking for students
academics and nonfiction book writers the key to good and
efficient writing lies in the intelligent organisation of
ideas and notes this book helps students academics and other
knowledge workers to get more done write intelligent texts
and learn for the long run it teaches you how to take smart
notes and ensure they bring you and your projects forward the
take smart notes principle is based on established
psychological insight and draws from a tried and tested note
taking technique the zettelkasten this is the first
comprehensive guide and description of this system in english
and not only does it explain how it works but also why it
suits students and academics in the social sciences and
humanities nonfiction writers and others who are in the
business of reading thinking and writing instead of wasting
your time searching for your notes quotes or references you
can focus on what really counts thinking understanding and
developing new ideas in writing dr sönke ahrens is a writer
and researcher in the field of education and social science
he is the author of the award winning book experiment and
exploration forms of world disclosure springer since its
first publication how to take smart notes has sold more than
100 000 copies and has been translated into seven languages
Thirty Lessons in Note-taking 1990 learn how to collect
information from books and other sources by taking notes
students will learn organizational techniques that act as
foundational skills for all present and future areas of study
How to Take Smart Notes 2022-03-11 notetаkіng mеаnѕ tо rесоrd
іnfоrmаtіоn оbtаіnеd from other sources lесturеѕ bооkѕ
intеrnеt іn a ѕуѕtеmаtіс mаnnеr thе practice оf notetaking
аllоwѕ students to review material wіthоut relying solely оn
thеіr mеmоries nоt аll ѕtudеntѕ have gооd nоtеtaking ѕkіllѕ
аnd some wоuld argue thаt thе traditional mеthоd of
nоtеtаkіng іѕ not thе most ѕuіtаblе mеthоd fоr аll students
thе vіѕuаl notetaking strаtеgу іѕ defined as the рrосеѕѕ of
rерrеѕеntіng information non linguistically thіѕ mеаnѕ
thrоugh drаwіngѕ оr pictures it саn bе simple using ѕkеtсhеѕ
оr dооdlеѕ оr mоrе соmрlеx using mіnd mapping оr concept mарѕ
аѕ representations nоtеtаkіng іѕ a ѕkіll that tаkеѕ ѕоmе
practice but іt mаkеѕ a trеmеndоuѕ difference іn grades аnd
mоrе importantly improves the аbіlіtу tо learn and fееl
successful



Take Note! Taking and Organizing Notes 2014-08-01 the act of
effective note taking is a skill for life it is more than an
aid to learning it is a valuable skill for all continuing
education at seminars and conferences in the boardroom and
office and for in service training events note taking is not
only an aid to memory it is essentially a practical means to
understanding what is being discussed in meetings of all
kinds through personal involvement the suggestions for note
taking are applicable at secondary school level and through
to undergraduate and post graduate levels
Visual Notetaking 2018-02-20 the use of electronic devices to
take classroom notes rather than writing them using pencil
and paper is increasingly common previous studies have
attempted to establish a connection between the use of
devices in the classroom and decreased classroom performance
hindered memory and poor attention these studies have mainly
examined students ability to multitask and the effect of
distraction when laptops are used for note taking the intent
of this study was to examine how varying methods of note
taking compare by measuring how much information is retained
immediately after a simulated lecture and a week after first
exposure to add to previous findings this research focused on
how context of note taking and test taking interact to
influence information retention as well lastly individual
differences among students such as their need for cognition
sensation seeking and optimal level of arousal impact test
performance based on note taking method analyses conducted as
part of this study found that there are no significant
differences in how well students retain information based on
note taking method match mismatch in context between note
taking and test taking or various individual differences the
only significant finding of the current research is that
taking notes regardless of method leads to better information
retention than not taking notes at all
Take Note 2023-02-25 this popular book endorsed by cambridge
provides summary and note taking practice for the revised
syllabus of the cambridge igcse examination in english as a
second language the exercises are also helpful for studies
across the curriculum and as preparation for the demands of
academic writing the revised edition includes linked summary
exercises based on the preceding note taking activities and a
writing tasks section containing topic related writing tasks



The Art of Note Taking 2017 explains the right way to take
notes and discusses note taking equipment listening skills
outlines and notes for oral reports
Various Methods of Note-taking and how They Compare in Terms
of Information Retention 2010-02-11 note taking write your
great notes about the practice of recording captured
information from another source this is good for the brain
and freeing minds from having to remember everything in a way
that relaxes the mind holidays
Summary and Note-Taking with Key 1994 personal notebook for
courses note taking note taking book for learners learn
easier and absorb more with course notes by writing them down
to your notebook note taking for course learners or bootcamp
followers is essential for helping you to learn news skills
and remember the lectures by note taking specifications white
paper 120 hand drawn course note taking table glossy
paperback cover size at 8 5 x 11 in 21 59 x 27 94 cm
Take Notes 2020-07-11 simply notetaking and speedwriting will
teach the student how to record notes in various formats and
how to utilize notetaking when studying or reviewing for an
exam
Note-Taking at Work 2019-04-17 teachers need to be keen
observers and notetakers as they assess how students learn
this practical guide will show readers how to dig their way
through the mountain of paperwork before them and how to
begin to keep thoughtful records of student learning in a
breezy down to earth style brenda power invites you to try
new notetaking strategies and shows you how developing this
modest skill can help you organize your work and make you
more efficient in dozens of examples from teachers at all
grade levels brenda offers helpful suggestions and strategies
for everyone from the first year teacher to the veteran
classroom researcher she takes you step by step through the
process of examining existing notes breaking old habits
managing time and materials so observations are possible and
coding notes for later use in assessment and research totally
practical every chapter in taking note is packed with ideas
and techniques you can use to become a cogent skillful and
accurate notetaker the tools of the trade don t get buried in
scraps of paper there are all kinds of inexpensive stationery
items that are just right for the job so you start off
organized and stay organized when to write all about time



finding it controlling it and saving some for yourself what
to write you don t have to write down everything you observe
these hints will help you tell what s important and what s
not bringing it all together these case studies show you how
two teachers developed their notetaking skills in very
different settings from step by step to a dance try these
ideas to set up and finance an inservice program to build a
network of expert notetakers taking note is a boon to any
teacher and especially appropriate as a supplement to
graduate or inservice courses in alternative assessment and
teacher research
Course Learning Notes 2022-01-15 you re about to discover how
to take notes the right way to maximize memory retention this
book contains proven steps and strategies on how to make the
most out of your note taking efforts these simple note taking
lessons will help you study more efficiently and create study
skills and habits for future exams from your days in first
grade up until your classes in postgraduate school taking
notes is perhaps the one activity that remains to be a
constant unless you have a photographic memory there is
pretty much no other way for you to remember all your lessons
other than to take notes if you do not take notes effectively
it could really hurt your grades this book was written to
help aspiring students better their academic performance by
upping the ante on their note taking the following chapters
will thus present seven different steps that will help you
make the most out of the manual note taking process how to
take notes effectively the 7 key steps to note taking for
maximum memory retention get your copy now
Simply Notetaking and Speedwriting 1996 unsure if you are
taking notes that cover everything they should unable to
write notes fast enough to keep up with your teacher want to
know the secret to getting 100 from every lesson and meeting
this book will give you the answers to these problems and
much more written in easy to read language and packed with
practical easily applied tips this book contains everything
you need to know to take great notes includes chapters on the
two biggest mistakes people make when note taking and how you
can avoid them tricks for using mind maps to never fall
behind with your notes an easy step by step guide to using
the super effective cornell method how to effortlessly build
an insanely productive system for work study and note taking



the best ways to organize your notes for easy studying
examples of good note taking and bad note taking with clear
pictures tips and hacks to get the most from using technology
and much more to make sure you get the most value for money
possible there s a short 15 minute free book included how to
study it contains my best advice on time management goal
setting and how to get the best grades with the least effort
it s advice that also transfers brilliantly well to
professionals the self employed and anyone who manages their
own projects and or daily work cycle
Taking Note 2016-01-28 want to supercharge your note taking
learning how to take proper notes is important if you want to
see success there are a lot of people who feel that they need
to just write down everything that they hear in a class but
when it comes time to study for a test they are going to see
that the notes do not make any sense and you might fail this
is not something that you want to hear after making your
hands ache with keeping up for the whole semester there is an
easier way to do this process taking notes is not something
that needs to harm your hands and you do not need to write
down everything that you are hearing from the instructor
because it is going to be a waste of your time and energy
learning how to take proper notes from what is important will
make things so much easier on you in the long run in this
guidebook you will learn everything that you need in order to
see success with note taking here s what i ll teach you what
is going to make a good note how using active listening is
going to help you determine what is the most important how to
hack your memory and get it to work for you getting your mind
ready to work hard the night before how to start taking the
right notes how editing notes can make things so much easier
note taking does not need to be an experience that is hard to
deal with and you do not need to try and keep up with
everything that is being said with the tips in this guidebook
you will be taking better notes than ever before buy your
copy today
How to Take Notes Effectively 2017-09-27 knowing how to read
effectively and when to take appropriate notes can help you
make swift progress during your course this booklet contains
advice and tips to help you improve your assignments there is
an accompanying skills for ou study website open ac uk
skillsforstudy if you are a current ou student please contact



student services before ordering
How to Take Great Notes Quickly and Easily: a Very Easy Guide
2017-05-07 どんなスキルでも最速で習得できる9つのメソッド 速く 安く 自力 で学べる万能型スキル獲得術
Note Taking Mastery 2007-06-25 stay organized with your notes
in one handy place i love to learn and so i take a lot of
notes from books i ve read to videos i ve watched talks i ve
listened to but i often didn t remember where or from whom i
got the information i would search my various notebooks
scouring the pages for the information i was looking for but
i didn t have an easy way of finding the information so the
idea came to me to provide an easy formatted page style
notebook so i could easily find the importand information
this note taking journal or notebook includes specific places
for source of informationa and date topics covered key notes
things to consider and plenty of room for notes you will find
your important information so much easier in this kind of
notebook because the important things are in specific places
reach for your notebook stay motivated and on your path
forward buy it today
Reading and Taking Notes 2020-03 smart note taking style
learn how to take notes like a pro journal notebook with
durable flexible covers this journal notebook is ready for
any assignment take it with you on the go great for school
journaling hobbies and much more give it away makes great
gifts for students office workers and warehouse employees
infact it is a great gift for anyone thet needs a durable
notebook for writing journaling and note taking specification
layout lined dimensions 6 x 9 soft gloss laminated paperback
cover 120 pages made with love in the usa
超・自習法 2019-12-31 思考 情報 タスク 時間 習慣 目標 箇条書きを使えば まわりに振り回されず主体的に 自
分 のすべてを整理 管理できる 世界最強の自分整理術初めての公式ガイド
Taking Notes 1978 best gift for students to organize their
notes in beautiful manner this journal has 115 pages and 6 x
9 inches it contains beautiful designed note making stickers
best fit for students on special occasions like christmas
halloween thanksgiving new year and back to school
Note-taking 2019-03-20 stay organized with your notes in one
handy place i love to learn and so i take a lot of notes from
books i ve read to videos i ve watched talks i ve listened to
but i often didn t remember where or from whom i got the
information i would search my various notebooks scouring the
pages for the information i was looking for but i didn t have



an easy way of finding the information so the idea came to me
to provide an easy formatted page style notebook so i could
easily find the importand information this note taking
journal or notebook includes specific places for source of
informationa and date topics covered key notes things to
consider and plenty of room for notes you will find your
important information so much easier in this kind of notebook
because the important things are in specific places reach for
your notebook stay motivated and on your path forward buy it
today
Smart Note - Taking Style. Learn How to Take Notes Like a
Pro: Sassy Classy and a Bit Smart Assy 2019-04-17 stay
organized with your notes in one handy place i love to learn
and so i take a lot of notes from books i ve read to videos i
ve watched talks i ve listened to but i often didn t remember
where or from whom i got the information i would search my
various notebooks scouring the pages for the information i
was looking for but i didn t have an easy way of finding the
information so the idea came to me to provide an easy
formatted page style notebook so i could easily find the
importand information this note taking journal or notebook
includes specific places for source of informationa and date
topics covered key notes things to consider and plenty of
room for notes you will find your important information so
much easier in this kind of notebook because the important
things are in specific places reach for your notebook stay
motivated and on your path forward buy it today
バレットジャーナル人生を変えるノート術 2021-08-07 this 12 hour free course
explored techniques for reading according to the type of
material being studied and for successful note taking
Note-Taking /Note-making Journal for Students , 6'' X 9'' ,
115 Pages 2009-10 ベテラン通訳者が通訳技術の真髄を解説する
よくわかる逐次通訳 2019-12-31 activity sheets reprints of time
articles and a sound cassette to give students practice in
taking notes
Taking Notes 1993 stay organized with your notes in one handy
place i love to learn and so i take a lot of notes from books
i ve read to videos i ve watched talks i ve listened to but i
often didn t remember where or from whom i got the
information i would search my various notebooks scouring the
pages for the information i was looking for but i didn t have
an easy way of finding the information so the idea came to me



to provide an easy formatted page style notebook so i could
easily find the importand information this note taking
journal or notebook includes specific places for source of
informationa and date topics covered key notes things to
consider and plenty of room for notes you will find your
important information so much easier in this kind of notebook
because the important things are in specific places reach for
your notebook stay motivated and on your path forward buy it
today
Take Note 2019-12-31 developing notetaking skills in a second
language combines theoretical perspectives with an analysis
of empirical classroom studies and offers a detailed
discussion that increases pedagogical awareness of factors
impacting second language l2 notetaking performance and
instruction based on original research and including
descriptions of classroom practices and samples of student
work the book provides insights on a range of topics relevant
to l2 notetaking the book emphasizes the challenges that many
students from different international backgrounds face when
taking notes in an l2 and outlines a five stage pedagogic
cycle for notetaking that can be applied to any listening
text it also explores the dialogic potential of notes for
stimulating class discussion about notetaking strategies this
book will be of great interest for teachers academics
scholars and postgraduate students in the fields of applied
linguistics l2 and foreign language education it will also be
a useful resource for those in charge of teacher education
and postgraduate tesol l1 and l2 listening researchers and
psycholinguists
Taking Notes 2009-09 this book focuses on the theoretical
foundation of notetaking nt an essential skill of consecutive
interpreting explaining the whys pertaining to the cognitive
linguistic and pedagogical issues surrounding nt this book
addresses this neglected aspect of notetaking discourse and
brings together most updated and different if not opposing
theoretical perspectives by leading researchers and
practitioners from both the west and the east france germany
taiwan and japan the book although primarily focused on the
theoretical aspects of consecutive notetaking also covers
other issues pertaining to interpreter training and pedagogy
in general and provides instructors with useful guidelines
and empirically tested pieces of advice for good pedagogical



practices
Reading and note taking - preparation for study 1983 capture
students interest and motivate them to practice and master
basic facts using the popular puzzle sudoku the puzzle s self
checking format lets students know when they ve aced their
addition and subtraction facts includes practice for fact
families 110 as well as mixed facts review for use with
grades 23
会議通訳者 2019-12-31 stay organized with your notes in one handy
place i love to learn and so i take a lot of notes from books
i ve read to videos i ve watched talks i ve listened to but i
often didn t remember where or from whom i got the
information i would search my various notebooks scouring the
pages for the information i was looking for but i didn t have
an easy way of finding the information so the idea came to me
to provide an easy formatted page style notebook so i could
easily find the importand information this note taking
journal or notebook includes specific places for source of
informationa and date topics covered key notes things to
consider and plenty of room for notes you will find your
important information so much easier in this kind of notebook
because the important things are in specific places reach for
your notebook stay motivated and on your path forward buy it
today
Note-taking 2020-12-29
Taking Notes 2016-12-19
Developing Notetaking Skills in a Second Language 2010
Consecutive Notetaking and Interpreter Training 2019-12-31
Note-taking Made Easy
Taking Notes



black mamba boy nadifa mohamed (Download Only)

heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw

comparative guide to nutritional supplements Full PDF
power quality pv grid analysis (PDF)
atp photosynthesis cellular respiration webquest answers
.pdf
1998 lincoln town car owners manual (2023)
napoleon bonaparte answers key (Read Only)
ib higher level physic specimen paper 2014 [PDF]
acquire solutions inc Full PDF
john deere 6620 service manual (PDF)
research paper example 4th grade Copy
weygandt managerial accounting 5e solutions Copy
hotel paradise emma graham 1 martha grimes (Read Only)
order 2007 ford mustang owners manual Copy
twilight princess prima guide .pdf
ordinary level english past papers Full PDF
biology junction photosynthesis diagram answers
(Download Only)
2014 sepedi paper 2 question Copy
planet earth caves answer key (Read Only)
mobile ui design guidelines Copy
bp oil spill solutions (Read Only)
accelerated science guidelines Full PDF
black mamba boy nadifa mohamed (Download Only)

http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/m/ebook/go?EPUB=comparative%20guide%20to%20nutritional%20supplements.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/g/pdf/slug?PDF=power%20quality%20pv%20grid%20analysis.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/p/ebook/goto?EPUB=atp%20photosynthesis%20cellular%20respiration%20webquest%20answers.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/p/ebook/goto?EPUB=atp%20photosynthesis%20cellular%20respiration%20webquest%20answers.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/c/pub/upload?BOOK=1998%20lincoln%20town%20car%20owners%20manual.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/v/book/exe?EPDF=napoleon%20bonaparte%20answers%20key.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/w/book/list?PDF=ib%20higher%20level%20physic%20specimen%20paper%202014.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/z/pdf/data?EPDF=acquire%20solutions%20inc.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/z/pub/goto?DOC=john%20deere%206620%20service%20manual.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/d/ebook/goto?DOC=research%20paper%20example%204th%20grade.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/v/book/list?EPDF=weygandt%20managerial%20accounting%205e%20solutions.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/d/ebook/url?EPUB=hotel%20paradise%20emma%20graham%201%20martha%20grimes.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/g/ebook/go?PUB=order%202007%20ford%20mustang%20owners%20manual.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/r/pdf/url?PDF=twilight%20princess%20prima%20guide.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/o/book/slug?EPDF=ordinary%20level%20english%20past%20papers.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/l/doc/upload?BOOK=biology%20junction%20photosynthesis%20diagram%20answers.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/l/doc/upload?BOOK=biology%20junction%20photosynthesis%20diagram%20answers.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/d/ebook/exe?PDF=2014%20sepedi%20paper%202%20question.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/w/pdf/upload?BOOK=planet%20earth%20caves%20answer%20key.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/g/doc/list?DOC=mobile%20ui%20design%20guidelines.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/j/pdf/list?EPDF=bp%20oil%20spill%20solutions.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/a/book/goto?EPUB=accelerated%20science%20guidelines.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/n/pdf/slug?PDF=black%20mamba%20boy%20nadifa%20mohamed.pdf
http://heranq2event.mombaby.com.tw/

